
Membership Committee Report   October 2010

August 2010: Presented $5M at the President’s Leadership Workshop

August 2010: Promoted $5M at the JZ JAKES Event 200+ participants, parents, volunteers

August 2010: Promoted $5M at the WP Annual Hunting Heritage Banquet

August 2010: Revamped presentation from President’s Leadership Workshop to make it 
compatible for TT and State Chapter President’s email blast

August 2010: $5M email blast sent—thank you Joe D.

August  2010: Promoted NWTF and $5M that the Lehigh Valley Hunting and Fishing 
Extravaganza

August 2010: Revamped $5M verbiage for TT Fall edition

August/September 2010: Wrote amendment to the current TT contract with Tribune to allow us 
(NWTF) the ability to sell advertising into TT

September 2010: Cancelled table at Irem Shrine Gun Bash. Scheduling conflict and one else 
was able to fill in.

September 2010: Sold two more $5m memberships (14)

September 2010: WP and JZ chapters promoted NWTF and $5M at Cabela’s Fall Hunting and 
Fishing Days at the Hamburg, Pa Store

September 2010: Continued brainstorming in regarding to putting together the membership 
drive promo for 2011—I have some good ideas to be discussed

September 2010: Planning a Fall email blast for $5M

September 2010: Communicated with Ray Smith regarding the Harrisburg show and National’s 
roll in promoting the NWTF in grand fashion. No update from National as of yet.


